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In the original article, the author affiliation for Tânia dos Santos Afonso was incorrectly listed.
The correct affiliation should be as follows:

Interdisciplinary Health Research Center (CIIS), Institute of Health Sciences, Portuguese
Catholic University, Lisbon, Portugal

The Authors would like to apologies for this mistake. The affiliation has been updated in the
originally published article.
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